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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Matthew Brown <mbrown.110@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 4:57 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 499 Lynnhurst Ave
Attachments: image003.jpg

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thank you for your email. I was able to work it out with the previous owner.   
 
Best, 
Matt 
 
On Mon, Apr 20, 2020, 4:29 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mr. Brown, 

  

You attended a hearing via phone on April 7.  At that hearing, the legislative hearing officer approved your 
assessment and suggested that you work with your realtor or broker to reach out to the previous owner to 
see if you can get them to hold responsible for the assessment.   

  

Your public hearing on your assessment is scheduled for 3:30 p.m. on 4/22/20. Public attendance at the City 
Council’s regular meeting location is not feasible due to the COVID-19 health pandemic. Members of the 
public may view City Council meetings online at https://stpaul.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx or on local cable 
Channel 18. 

If you wish to contest further, you may comment on public hearing items in writing to 
CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us or via voicemail at 651-266-6805. Any comments and materials submitted 
by 12:00 pm of the day before the meeting will be attached to the public record and available for review by 
the City Council. If I don’t see comments or reply from you, I will assume you are not appealing further. 

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or  
deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  


